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COUNCIL- JUNE 25, 2001 

WOODLAND ACRES CRESCENT – PROPOSED TEMPORARY PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Development Services and Public Works recommends: 
 
That between the hours of 6:00 p.m. on Friday July 20, 2001 and 2:30 a.m. on Saturday July 21, 
2001, the parking of motor vehicles be temporarily prohibited along the south side of Woodland 
Acres Crescent from Rebecca Court to approximately 300 metres east of Silver Fox Place. 

Purpose 

The owner of the CSE Corporation Mr. Steven Muzzo will be hosting an annual Garden 
Party/BBQ for the “Player for Kids” and “The Good Sheppard” Charity on the evening of Friday, 
July 20, 2001.  This event will be held at the owner’s residence at 50 Silver Fox Place.  Based on 
information provided by the applicant, there will be approximately 300 guests attending the charity 
fundraiser and appropriate on street parking in the vicinity will be required, subject to temporary 
by-law controls. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Woodland Acres Crescent is the first adjoining street off Silver Fox Place.  It is a local street with 
an 8.5 metre pavement width and it serves the entire neighbourhood and provides access to 
Bathurst Street.  Staff recommends that parking be temporarily restricted to one side of Woodland 
Acres Crescent during the event.  This will ensure unrestricted emergency vehicle access and 
reduce traffic impacts on local residents. 
 
Silver Fox Place is a cul-de-sac, which serves 8 residences.  Staff does not require parking 
restrictions on the street in order to allow for some convenient parking in the vicinity. 
 
The CSE Corporation will be required to notify the local residents of the event and the temporary 
parking prohibition.  Staff will arrange to install/remove parking prohibition signs on Woodland 
Acres Crescent relative to the planned event and times. 

Conclusion 

It is recommended that Council adopt an appropriate by-law to authorize the above-described 
temporary parking restrictions. 

Attachments 

Location Map 

Report prepared by 

Mike Gough, Transportation Analyst, ext. 8784 
Philip Weber, Traffic Engineer, ext. 8264 
Brendan Holly, Sr. Manager, Development Engineering/Transportation, ext. 8250 
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Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
 
 
FRANK MIELE      Bill Robinson, P. Eng., 
Commissioner of Development Services   Director of Engineering 
 
 


